
 
 
 

 

 

 
Invitation 
 
 

 

 

 

May 14, 2018 
 
 
 

Welcome signage unveiling at G.R. Baker Memorial 
Hospital 
 
Staff and leadership at G.R. Baker Memorial Hospital, the Lhtako Dene First Nation, 
and Northern Health invite you to attend the official unveiling of a new signage 
welcoming hospital patients and visitors to the traditional territory of Lhtako Dene 
First Nation. 
 
When:          Friday, May 25, 2018  
 
Time:           3:00 p.m.   
 
Where:         G.R. Baker Memorial Hospital 

543 Front Street 
Quesnel 
Main Lobby/Entrance 
 

 
To RSVP, or for more information please email 
Marja.sheare@northernhealth.ca  
 
 
 

mailto:Marja.sheare@northernhealth.ca

